Bonne Femme Stakeholder Committee Minutes 8 Jan., 2007 
Members Present: Jane Travlos, Steven Sapp, Glen Ehrhardt, Carolyn Terry, David Bedan, Ben Londeree, Stephanie Smith, Robin Crane.
Members Absent: Randal Clark, Steve Sowers, George Montgomery, Steve Cheavens, Carol Van Gorp, Dave Bennett, Rob Wolverton, Annie Pope, Amelia Cottle.
Others present:  
Steering Committee: Terry Frueh, Bill Florea, Roxie Campbell. 
Steve Jeanetta
Meeting ran 2 hours, 15 minutes

As there was no quorum, approval of the previous meeting’s minutes was postponed.   
Final Recommendations:

As there was no quorum, approval of the recommendations was postponed until the next meeting. The Stakeholders did briefly look at them, and asked for clarity about the sensitive area ordinance recommendation; they decided to ask Mr. Montgomery about them at the next meeting. 
Plan approval/continuity:


The Stakeholders edited chapter 3. There were numerous comments, many of them about details.  The group decided that there was substantial work to be done on the chapter, and that a subcommittee consisting of Mr. Londeree, Ms. Terry, and Ms. Smith should work with Mr. Frueh to iron out the chapter and related appendix before the next meeting. 
Formatted chapters:


 There were no specific comments about the formatting of the chapters.  Mr. Frueh reiterated that a professional editor will look at the plan to make recommendations about layout.
Stakeholder Group status:

Mr. Frueh clarified that county support for Stakeholders ends with the end of Bonne Femme Watershed Project staffing.  Thus, they would need to decide how to proceed on their own as a group.  Mr. Frueh did reiterate that he will draft a letter asking for reports from local governments, as per the Stakeholders request at the December 5th meeting.
Next Stakeholder Committee Meeting:
The next meeting will be at 6 p.m., Jan. 29th, 2006 at the Columbia Board of REALTORS® office. 
